
Staff Senate Minutes 

March 21, 2002 

 

 

Senators Present:  Jeannie Baker, Becky Barlow, Karen Boone, Linda Burcham, Renee 

Chandler, Reba Crawford, Sue Ellen Crocker, Patrick Donohoe, Carolyne Dudding, Jessie 

Eaves, Lynne Ellis, Jackie Hester, Delbert Jones, Mike Koechlein, Hilda Reynolds, Tal Roberts, 

Wyatt Sasser, Mary Schaeffer, Jon Wooge 

 

Excused: Jean Brickey, Geneva Dalton, Chris Peters, Suzanne Piovano, Christy Porterfield, 

Becky Saylors, Donna Scott, Diane Reaver, Jackie Davis 

 

The Staff Senate met in 1810 Litton Reaves at noon on March 21, 2002.  The meeting was called 

to order by president Jimmy Martin. 

 

A motion was made and seconded to adopt the agenda. 

 

An announcement was made that the speaker would not be able to make it. 

 

Elections and Nominations – John Woogie stated that at the next meeting nominations would be 

accepted from the floor for officers and commission and committee representatives.  Please let 

him know if you would like to be on the ballot for any of these. 

 

Policies and Issues – A motion was made and carried to make the Staff Senate President our 

representative on University Council.  The Joint Resolution is attached. 

 

Sue Ellen Crocker announced that about 40 are registered for the McComas Leadership Seminar 

on May 2, 2002. 

 

Old Business 

 

Wyatt Sasser reported that the Parking survey suggestions were as follows: 

 

1 Staff in favor of tiered charges based on salary 

2 Freshman rule (freshman should not be allowed to have cars) Dr. Steger against 

3 Put parking garage at stadium so athletic attendees could use and have all students 

park there to free up other lots 

 

EOAA/Diversity Commission – Faculty Senate planning to amend.  Motion made and carried to 

postpone vote for one month to see what the amendment is.  A discussion followed.  A joint 

meeting with Faculty Senate was suggested to try and reach an agreement 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynne K. Ellis 


